AIA

Sports Advisory Committee (Cross Country) Oct. 11, 2010

Roll Call: Present-

Dave Shapiro, Wallace Youvella, Jr., Rick Baker, Joe Hajek,

Dave Nelson, Dan Nero, Mike Cornish

Presiding-

Dean Visser

Division appeal process:

Should a school/sport be able to petition up or down? Should a petition be by school or sport specific?

Discussion-

-Lower Divisions may or may not have a team by the time the season begins.

-How many Divisions will there be next year?

-Down side of petitioning by sport is a sport, such as basketball, would be required to petition both the boy's and girl's teams together.

-General feeling amongst the body is to allow the petitioning process, up and down, by sport and by set criteria.

Sport By-Laws

By-Laws

-By-Law 22.3.1

-Consensus is that the AIA should not do the scheduling for cross-country. Would be better left in the hands of the schools.

-By-Law 22.4.3.1

-Leave as is

Uniforms

Refer to 22.1.1

-The matter of stitching being the same color as the spandex for undergarments was brought to the attention of the body.

-Brought to Dave Hines' attention

Recommendation is to check with the race officials prior to any race/meet.

-Dave will also check with Becky Oaks, at the NFHS, to get clarification.

Sectionals & State Meet

-Get the word out that schools need to input their teams at athletic.net

Next meeting set for Oct. 27, 2010 (Tentatively)

Meeting adjourned

w. youvella, jr.